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There were a total of 859 calls listed for the time frame of 1/1/2018 to 8/31/2018. The Town of Adams accounted for 10% (83)for those calls.  There were 122 calls listed for August.
The two busiest days of the week for ambulance calls are Monday and Friday. 
Lifestar explained that the Adams County Dispatch Center has indicated that all medical helicopter services will go through Life Link III. The Ambulance Com. had some concern with how the process of making that decision had occurred.  The chair of the Ambulance Com. will request a meeting with the director of the dispatch center and the owner of Lifestar to discuss the process and inform them that the Ambulance Com. has instructed our ambulance service provider to determine what is best for the health and safety of our citizens and follow that procedure. 
Lifestar continues to offer medical standby for various community activities, such as, County Fair and all levels of Football events as their call volume permits.
They will participating in the Adams Public Safety Family Fest and will provide medical standby service to a full-scale child abduction training event. 
Finally, when asked about a possible increase for 2019, Lifestar president, Mike Krueger, indicated he saw no increase beyond the present per person rate of today.  
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